Memorandum

To:  

From:  Larry E. Cotton-Zinn, Criminal History Information Policy Unit

Date:  08/18/2020

Subject:  Explanation of non-substantive changes to the 1-786 Credit Card Payment Form

The Office of General Counsel has requested non-substantive changes be made to the current 1-786 Credit Card Payment Form.  It was determined the previous Privacy Act Statement no longer encompasses all of the required elements.  A new Privacy Act Statement was provided and incorporated into the form.  The use of the word “applicant” was also removed from the form to better represent the true purpose of the document.

